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To: RDA Steering Committee
From: Deborah Fritz, RSC Aggregates Working Group Chair
Subject: Revision to instructions for Commentary, Etc. Added to a Previously Existing Work
(6.27.1.6)

The RSC Aggregates Working Group (AWG) thanks LC for this discussion paper. We agree that the
current wording of RDA instruction 6.27.1.6 is confusing, but this instruction is one that will have to be
changed radically under the AWG model of aggregates. We are hesitant to suggest any changes to it,

while awaiting the RSC response to the AWG discussion paper, and after the final impact of FRBR-LRM is
understood.



